TO: Arizona Registrar of Contractors
Phoenix, AZ

/ June 2, 2009
|
|
[

/ RE: Recommendation letter for Keith Turley / Frontline Mechanical, Inc.

To Whom It May Concern,

I support Keith Turley in his endeavor to gain license as the qualifying party for plumbing in
the State of Arizona.

I have had the pleasure of working with Keith Turley and Frontline Mechanical for the past
three years on tenant improvement projects for national retail companies such as: Vans “Off
the Wall” Shoe Store(s) and T-Mobile. I have used Keith and Frontline Mechanical for
plumbing and HVAC, which has saved me time and money. I would defiantly recommend
Keith Turley to; a more than qualified, conscientious plumber. Keith has consistently been
one of the safest and fastest subcontractors that I have ever worked with in Arizona

From start to finish Keith and Frontline Mechanical are a pleasure to work with. Schedules
are always held. Price, quality and craftsmanship are among the best that I have seen in any
state that I work in. Keith takes his work seriously and job pride is huge for him. The fact
that I have never had to call him back to a job is evidence.

If I could use Keith on all my projects for plumbing and mechanical - I would with out
hesitating.

\ Please feel free to call if you have any questions or need any further information.

Best Regards,
Carl Hymer
\ Project Manager
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